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I would like to support the proposal for a return deposit scheme on plastic bottles and aluminium cans. In
many American states there is solid evidence that such schemes increase the recycling rate and keep these
items out of the landfills.

A concern in New York State is that the deposit amount of 5 cents is now too low and a Bottle Bill under
consideration proposes to raise the amount. In my opinion the proposed Irish deposit of 20 c will be
sufficient to make the scheme a success.

Thank you







